From: Charles Gustafson (qustafson111@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:49 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Charles Gustafson 887 Chuckanut Ridge Drive Bow, WA 98232 gustafson111@msn.com (360) 766-4045

From: Crystal Schaffer (kasanthyra@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:13 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Crystal Schaffer 3618 Apollo St SE Lacey, WA 98503 kasanthyra@hotmail.com (360) 701-0261

From: Deborah Wolf (deborealis@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:48 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Deborah Wolf 6537 34th Ave SW Unit A Seattle, WA 98126 deborealis@yahoo.com (206) 963-7390

From: Harriet Allen (hallen2009@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:17 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

Covid and its' negative economic impacts are still raging. People need this help. Please extend the moratorium until September.

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Harriet Allen 6218 18th Ave SW Olympia, WA 98512 hallen2009@comcast.net (360) 866-8754

From: Jennifer Westra (jlff404@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:32 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Westra 518 E 8th Ave Spokane, WA 99202 jlff404@yahoo.com (208) 310-9677

From: Jesse Gillman (jessegillman@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:53 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Jesse Gillman 15811 SE 43rd Pl Bellevue, WA 98006 jessegillman@msn.com (425) 351-2818

From: Judith Von Kleinsmid (jvonkleinsmid@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:11 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Judith Von Kleinsmid 4219 Meridian Ave N Seattle, WA 98103 jvonkleinsmid@gmail.com (206) 634-2535

From: Leonard Elliott (len_elliott@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Leonard Elliott 2006 Riverview Dr NE Auburn, WA 98002 len_elliott@hotmail.com (253) 939-3618

From: Margaret Davies (teeman265@roadrunner.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:31 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Margaret Davies 265 NW Brandon Dr Pullman, WA 99163 teeman265@roadrunner.com (509) 332-4356

From: Michael Hemker (sdlaw11@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:38 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Michael Hemker 11400 320th Ave NE Carnation, WA 98014 sdlaw11@yahoo.com (206) 817-3858

From: Rana Bonnice (qsilverg@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 2:43 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Rana Bonnice 8027 18th Ave NE Seattle, WA 98115 qsilverg@hotmail.com (206) 659-5065

From: Susan Rohder (mustardseed@protonmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 1:17 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Susan Rohder PO Box 806 Stanwood, WA 98292 mustardseed@protonmail.com (425) 314-6884

From: <u>Annette Fallin (zenseas@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:18:53 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Annette Fallin 320 Cedar St Apt 309 Seattle, WA 98121 zenseas@yahoo.com (206) 956-3582

From: <u>Christopher Grannis (chrgra@ymail.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 10:26:44 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Christopher Grannis 701 Chuckanut Dr N Bellingham, WA 98229 chrgra@ymail.com (360) 647-4758

From: George Lathrop (george@awarenessworkshop.org) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 9:28:04 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

George Lathrop 1511 3rd St Port Townsend, WA 98368 george@awarenessworkshop.org (206) 335-6964

From: <u>Larisa Moore (raincitykitty@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:08:41 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Larisa Moore 905 18th Ave Seattle, WA 98122 raincitykitty@hotmail.com (206) 568-5919

From: Leann Schaetzel-Hawthorne (laya@hawthornedirect.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 10:18:07 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Leann Schaetzel-Hawthorne 4401 Boston Harbor Rd NE Olympia, WA 98506 laya@hawthornedirect.com (360) 688-1466

From: Ray Anderson (cataray3@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 10:21:20 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Ray Anderson 1747 Bungalow Way NE Poulsbo, WA 98370 cataray3@gmail.com (360) 930-8577

From: Robert Young (jock y@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:11:06 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Robert Young 206 W 5th St Cle Elum, WA 98922 jock_y@yahoo.com (509) 674-0349

From: <u>Vivian Chin (vivian r c@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:12:55 AM

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Vivian Chin 14003 SE 51st Pl Bellevue, WA 98006 vivian_r_c@yahoo.com (425) 246-7840

From: Chris Olafson (colafson@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Chris Olafson 32200 27th Ave SW Federal Way, WA 98023 colafson@comcast.net (206) 949-2344

From: David Chaney (davechaney@earthlink.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 3:53 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

David Chaney 1220 Farwell Ave NW Olympia, WA 98502 davechaney@earthlink.net (360) 570-8206

Frances Marcolli (kaliel@wavecable.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 4:02 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Frances Marcolli 5290 Banner Rd SE Port Orchard, WA 98367 kaliel@wavecable.com (360) 871-6994

From: Karen Curry (pink50peony@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 4:22 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Karen Curry 103 NW Lancer Ln Pullman, WA 99163 pink50peony@yahoo.com (208) 301-3488